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Dear parent(s)  
 
In the past few days you received your account and login details for Smartschool in the bookbag of your 
child(ren). 
 
 -For the kindergarten, the 1st year and the 2nd year only a parent account was  given. For these class/years 
it is especially important that parents and teachers are able to communicate smoothly with each other. 
 
 -From the 3rd grade up to the 6th gradea parent and student account was  given. For these classes there 
are specific ICT goals to be achieved. These children are also old enough (with instruction or help) to work 
independently with their account. 
 
 Maybe you or your child(ren) have problems logging in, the platform does not work correctly on one of 
your digital devices (smartphone, tablet, ...) or do you have another problem? 
 

On  Monday 14 September2020 and  Thursday 17 September 2020 we will organize an information 
and practice moment at school about the use of Smartschool.  
 
What can you expect? 
We first help logging in, make sure everything works and then we work together to send a message to the 
class teacher, for example. Both parent(s) and children are welcome. If necessary we can provide a laptop 
for practice. 
 
In view of the current health crisis (Corona), we ask you to register digitally in advance.  
This way we limit the number of attendees (max. 15 per session) and the meeting of large 
groups. Wearing a mouth mask remains mandatory. In between sessions everything will be 
disinfected for the next users. The information and practice moment will take place in the 
kindergarten room.  
 

You can register and choose a time via the following link: 

https://forms.gle/XX9yzzAYhGVA4Qc69.  

 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 
Stanny De Block  
Director GO! Primary School The Bee 
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